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November 19, 2021 
 


 


The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 


Chair 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States House of Representatives 


Washington, DC 20515 


 


The Honorable Mike Quigley 


Chairman 


Subcommittee on Financial Services 


   and General Government 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States House of Representatives 


Washington, DC 20515 
 


The Honorable Kay Granger 


Ranking Member 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States House of Representatives 


Washington, DC 20515 


 


The Honorable Steve Womack 


Ranking Member 


Subcommittee on Financial Services  


   and General Government 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States House of Representatives 


Washington, DC 20515 


 


Dear Chair DeLauro, Ranking Member Granger, Subcommittee Chairman Quigley, and 


Subcommittee Ranking Member Womack: 


 


 I respectfully submit to you for consideration an appeal letter regarding the proposed 


markup by the Senate Subcommittee on Financial Services for the Fiscal Year 2022 Office of 


Government Ethics budget request.  


 


If you require additional information or have questions regarding this report, please 


contact OGE’s Chief of Staff, Shelley K. Finlayson, at 202-482-9314. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 


 


Emory A. Rounds, III 


Director 
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November 19, 2021 
 


 


The Honorable Patrick Leahy 


Chairman 


Committee on Appropriations  


United States Senate 


Washington, DC 20510 


 


The Honorable Chris Van Hollen 


Chairman 


Subcommittee on Financial Services 


   and General Government 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States Senate 


Washington, DC 20510 


 


The Honorable Richard Shelby 


Vice Chairman 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States Senate 


Washington, DC 20510 


 


The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith 


Ranking Member 


Subcommittee on Financial Services 


   and General Government 


Committee on Appropriations 


United States Senate 


Washington, DC 20510 


 


Dear Chairman Leahy, Vice Chairman Shelby, Subcommittee Chairman Van Hollen, and 


Subcommittee Ranking Member Hyde-Smith: 


 


 I respectfully submit to you for consideration an appeal letter regarding the proposed 


markup by the Senate Subcommittee on Financial Services for the Fiscal Year 2022 Office of 


Government Ethics budget request. 


 


If you require additional information or have questions regarding this report, please 


contact OGE’s Chief of Staff, Shelley K. Finlayson, at 202-482-9314. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 


 


Emory A. Rounds, III 


Director 


 


 


 


 


Attachment 
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